
 

2nd July 2021  

 

 

Auckland Congestion 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We wish to inform of significant yard congestion at the multi cargo yard in Auckland that is limiting 

available capacity for cargo operations. While this congestion is worked through by all stakeholders 

in the supply chain our ability to set cargo receivals within normal time frames for upcoming vessels 

will be impacted. 

 

We will advise cargo receivals for the Southern Moana and The Capitaine Magellan as soon as 

available. 

 

Should you have any questions or queries please contact your Pacific Forum Line representative. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

  


